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 We hope you had a great weekend enjoying the beautiful weather! 

 

 
 

.  

 WOW! Well done to Minnie for growing 

her own strawberry plant and sunflower 

at home.        

They look amazing! 

PECS DROP-IN SESSIONS 

 

Our next family forum will be held at Holly Grove on                

Friday 30th June at 1.30pm. 

We will be joined by Lewis Hickie from Limitless Clarets, please see 

the attached flyer for more  information.                                

We have also sent out the flyer and a video link via School Spider. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

FAMILY FORUM 

Our next  PECS  Drop In  session will be on  

Thursday 6th July 2023 in school from 1:00pm until 3pm.  

The Drop in session gives the opportunity for parent/carers of 

children using PECS to attend and see how your child uses PECS 

in school and how you can support your child at home. 

The Drop In sessions places will be limited to 4 per session, with 

each time slot lasting approx 30 minutes.                            

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.           

If you would like to attend please reply via school spider by 

Thursday 28th June. 

Summer 1 Term 

Pupil – Zak.S 

For his excellent 

communication 

work and being 

very sensible in 

Blackpool. 

Staff– Julie.C 

For always going 

above and beyond 

and keeping the     

classroom organised. 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

. We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Staff - Michelle.G 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 

Children Dalia and Cato 

Fire Service in school all day Tuesday 20th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medical Training and Assessments 

 

Friday 30th June Family Forum 

A huge thank you to Joan Oliver who came into school 

this week and presented us with a cheque for £310. 

Joan has been fundraising in and around her         

community to raise money for our charity. Thank you 

so much Joan  

21st-23rd June Year 6 Residential - 

Bendrigg Lodge 

Aisling’s Class - Anabaya 

Katie’s Class – Archie 

Laura’s Class – Kyle 

Zoe’s Class – Jacob 

Rebecca’s Class - Hunter 

Danielle’s Class - Charlie 

Julie’s Class – Dalia 

 Connor’s Class - Lucas.M 

Courtney’s Class - Ryan 

  Alex’s Class - Marcus 

Staff Development 

Wed,21st June 

3pm-5:30pm 

















 


